
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Luke 4:18 Committee is excited to announce our upcoming Coat Drive and Food Drive to support

our community. Together, we can help those in need and ensure everyone has access to warm clothing

and nutritious meals.

Coat Drive:

From October 30, 2024 to November 12, 2024, we will be collecting gently used coats, jackets, and

warm clothing items for children and adults. Please check your closets and consider donating any items

that could help keep someone warm this winter. Donations can be dropped off in the front foyer of the

school lobby.

Food Drive:

We will also be collecting non-perishable food items from October 30, 2024 to November 12, 2024.

Your contributions will go to families in need. Some suggested items include canned goods, pasta, rice,

and boxed meals. Please ensure that all items are unopened and in good condition.

Thank you for your support in making a positive impact on the lives of others. Together, we can bring

warmth and nourishment to those who need it most.

Warm regards,

Coats must be at the school by Tuesday, November 12, 2024.

Thanks so much for your sharing!

The Luke 4:18 Committee


